
Handelsbanken 
 
 
 
Press release 
 
Stockholm, 6 March 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
Handelsbanken’s annual review 2008 now available on 
the Bank’s website 
 
From today, Friday 6 March 2008, Handelsbanken’s annual review 2008 is available on the 
Bank’s website at www.handelsbanken.se/ireng. 
 
The complete annual report will be published and available in the middle of March 2008. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Maria Nordin Wessman, Central Corporate Communications +46 8 701 16 73 
Lars Kenneth Dahlqvist, Investor Relations, +46 8 701 10 18 
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